
                               '​WE OWE SO MUCH TO SO FEW ' - PLEASE HELP 

 

Hello  
 
Some of you will have attended the amazing RAF 100 events in 2018, perhaps on the Friday 
night dinner and also the events that took place at Broomhall House on the Saturday. 
 
The events proved to be a huge success and therefore Lord Charles Bruce, along with 
myself, the RAF Benevolent Fund, Knockhill and many other supporters, are bringing 
together and even bigger event this year. 

Please have a look at this video from the 2018 event: ​https://youtu.be/vlrvsQHJ8GA 

 
This will be to commemorate 100 Years since the founding of the RAF Benevolent Fund, 
which was formed just one year after the formation of the RAF itself. 
 
There will be an fantastic and entertaining dinner on the night of FRIDAY 6th SEPTEMBER 
2019, comprising some outstanding and astonishing (I Promise you!) charity auction prizes, 
as well as some inspiring guests and musicians and veterans. This will again be held at the 
Doubletree by Hilton at North Queensferry, where we have secured a Bed and Breakfast 
rate of only £109 per room.  If this appeals, then you would need to contact the hotel 
yourself please and mention it is one of the 30 rooms reserved for the RAF event. 

The cost of the dinner is only £60 per person or £600 for a table of ten. The hotel costs 
deducted, this is only £20 per head that will go directly to the RAF Benevolent Fund. 

https://youtu.be/vlrvsQHJ8GA


 
On the Saturday 7th September, there will again be a procession of cars, meeting and 
departing from Knockhill Race Circuit, with police escort to take us the short distance to 
Broomhall House to display for the day. A procession lap and photo shoot with all the 
participating cars will take place on the circuit first. 
 
Once within the grounds at Broomhall House (NO PUBLIC ACCESS - PRIVATE FOR 
DISPLAY CARS, VIP's AND GUESTS) there will be military bands, tours of Broomhall House 
by Lord Bruce himself, as well as a large variety of other attractions, including air displays 
and helicopter flights and Rolls Royce Merlin engines again starting up and running, which 
was one of the highlights of 2018. 

The highlight of the show on the Saturday will be the display of the ACTUAL motor 
bike used by Steve McQueen in the iconic movie 'THE GREAT ESCAPE' 

Unlimited food and drinks will be onsite all day as well for a nominal cost. 
 
Please remember that EVERY PENNY goes directly to the RAF Benevolent Fund, who so 
wonderfully look after our RAF veterans, past, present and future. 

In this significant year, representing 100 years for the RAF Benevolent Fund and also 75 
years since the D-Day landings, during which the RAF played a huge part also, please help 
out this year in supporting this event. 

If you can all spread the word to all of your friends and contacts in the car world and let's 
see if we can do them all proud.



'WE OWE THEM ALL A DEBT THAT CAN NEVER FULLY BE REPIAD' 
 
 


